
Contact  our Special Event Station, N1A (Number ONE Alabama)  in Tuscaloosa, AL  Oct 
31 through Nov 2, 2014  and get this special event QSL card. (IRLP available - see below) 

 Send YOUR card confirming contact along with a SASE (Self addressed, Stamped Envelope) 
(outside US

N1A Crimson Tide Special Event 

, send 2 green stamps ($2)  
 
 

Send to: 

C/O M.D. Smith, WA4DXP  
307 Clinton Ave W, Suite 100 
Huntsville, AL  35801 
      
It was a great weekend 
with hundreds of contacts. 
See some photos below of 
club members in W4UAL 
Ham station during the 
event. We all had a great 
time talking to you and 
hearing stories about the 
University of Alabama, as well as telling a few ourselves. 
 
 Just contact us from start time October 31, 2014 @ 22:00 UTC until end on Nov 
2, 2014 @ 22:00 UTC on one of these approximate frequencies:  3821, 7188, 
14.247, 28.425 on SSB. There will be some operations on 15 & 17 meters. We will 
also operate brief times in the CW and PSK parts of these bands & 2 meter FM 
repeater W4UAL, IRLP node 4719.  No Overnight. 
 
We need only your call clearly on contacts.  NOTE: IRLP will be up on our 145.21 repeater 
(T=103.5) all weekend, node # 4719.  
 
This Event Commemorating a history of Winning Football Teams, From Bear 
Bryant to Nick Saban, we honor the Number 1 Football team & coaches.  Special 
Event Station N1A

(From rolltide.com) A man of vision who has a 
proven record of championship success, head 
coach Nick Saban has returned the University of 
Alabama to the top of the college football 
landscape with his commitment to building the 
total program. After the victory over Notre Dame 
in the 2013 BCS National Championship Game, 
Saban joined Frank Leahy, Paul "Bear" Bryant and 
John McKay as the only coaches to win four 
national titles in the modern era. 

 (WA4DXP) operating portable & fixed in Tuscaloosa, AL will 
be on the air with multiple transmitters to take calls and log your contact. 
 We do not plan to operate overnight Friday or Saturday. 
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